

UNITED ASSOCIATION

Of Journeymen and Apprentices of the Plumbing and Pipe Fitting Industry of The United States and Canada Local Union 525

Subject: CAF & PAC Fund

Dear Brothers & Sisters:

A motion was made and passed that we send a letter to our membership with a new selection form for the Community Action & Political Action funds. We now have the ability to select 100% for the Community Action fund, 100% for the Political Action fund, or split the contribution between the two funds with 50% going to each fund. Both are good funds at the present time; currently about 2/3 of the contributions go to the Community Action fund.

We have been campaigning to get friends elected who will listen to us and help with our concerns. The more active we are, the better chance we have of electing candidates who will help us. It takes members volunteering to work with the Political Action Committee and making contributions to the PAC fund to make Local 525 as effective as we can be. Our Community Action fund is doing very well; it is well funded. If all members would split their contributions between the Community Action fund and the Political Action fund, both funds would be in good shape with Local 525 being more active in politics while remaining very active in the community.

Please fill out & return this form to the union hall as soon as possible.

If you want to volunteer and help Lou Salazar on the Community Action fund or Greg Esposito on the Political Action fund, call the hall and leave your name and phone number. I want to take this time to thank Lou & Greg for the work and time they put in for Local 525.

Fraternally,
Brett McCoy
Business Manager

COMMUNITY ACTION FUND/POLITICAL ACTION FUND SELECTION FORM: I do authorize the deduction of ¼ of 1% deduction for the Community Action/Political Action funds to be directed to the fund I choose. SELECT ONE FUND:

COMMUNITY ACTION	POLITICAL ACTION
50% TO COMMUNITY ACTION & 50% TO THE POLITICAL ACTION	
SIGNATURE	DATE
PRINT YOUR NAME	